
 
            

                          Tuesday 7th November 2023 

Pupil Premium Funding – Breakfast Club 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been offered a free place at our 

Breakfast Club for this academic year (from 13.11.23) due to their eligibility for Pupil 

Premium funding. We believe that this opportunity will greatly benefit your child's 

overall well-being and academic success. 

Breakfast Club operates from 7:30 am to 8:30 am in our School Hall. Our primary 

focus is to provide students with a wholesome and nutritious breakfast, thus giving 

them the best possible start to the day. We understand the importance of a nutritious 

breakfast in enhancing concentration, energy levels and overall academic 

performance. 

In addition to the provision of a healthy breakfast, our club offers a wide range of 

engaging activities. These include games, crafts, and sports, which not only provide 

an enjoyable start to the day but also encourage social interaction amongst peers. 

Furthermore, we are pleased to inform you that we provide one-to-one reading 

sessions and homework support during these sessions specifically to our Pupil 

Premium children. Our aim is to support their learning and help them develop the 

necessary skills for success. 

We strongly recommend that your child takes full advantage of this opportunity by 

attending Breakfast Club regularly. Consistent attendance will not only ensure they 

receive a nutritious breakfast but also enable them to benefit from the various 

activities and educational support on offer.  

Please note that this free funding is only available to pupils who are in receipt of 

Pupil Premium Funding. 

Breakfast Club Agreement 

If you would like your child to join Breakfast Club, we kindly ask that you provide your 

consent. Please provide consent below. This will allow us to make the necessary 

arrangements for their attendance. 

If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not 

hesitate to contact our Pupil Premium Lead Luke Devine. 

Yours sincerely, 

Luke Devine 

Assistant Headteacher  


